
TOLLAND COUNTY 

MUTUAL AID FIRE SERVICE INC. 
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Dispatch – 860-875-2543 Operations Director – 860-872-2421 Finance Director – 860-871-8684 
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Dedicated 911 and dispatching services for the following communities: 

ANDOVER - ASHFORD - BOLTON - COLUMBIA - COVENTRY - EAST WINDSOR - ELLINGTON 

MANSFIELD - SOMERS - STAFFORD - TOLLAND - UNION - VERNON - WILLINGTON 
 

 

Board Report from Radio Committee June 13, 2012 
 
 
Radio for the EOC/Board Room:    
We are still waiting for J&S to install the radio control remote in the Board Room as recommend by the 
Storm Review Committee.  
 
The Stanek Tower Site: 
As previously reported, the new QV Alpha paging radio for this site should be installed shortly.  They are 
waiting for the new antennas to arrive. 
  
QV Visit: 
Tyler is still working on a site visit date by the Radio Committee and any other Board member that 
wishes to attend. 
  
Microwave Repair Status: 
We met with both Al Koepke and Dave Moffat regarding the  Microwave repair at Bald Hill.  Al has 
agreed, and Dave Moffat has accepted that he take over  this repair and get this situation resolved as 
soon as possible.  
 
Current Equipment Status: 
Tyler, Jack Turner and myself met with Dave Moffat ( Tactical Communications ) to discuss their 
providing a Maintenance Contract for all of our equipment and Tower sites.  He was very receptive and 
will first coordinate site visits with Tyler before submitting a Contract Proposal.  At this time we feel this 
is the best option for TN now and in the future.  More to follow. 
 
The new radios for the Coventry site are at Al Koepke’s and in the process of being set up for install.  We 
had to order one more receiver ( 33.80 ) due to and some confusion and over-site on the original order. 
 
The UPS for the Dispatch Center is still under review.  Nothing further to report on this at this time. 
 
Our regular Radio Committee scheduled June 7, 2012 meeting was postponed and re-scheduled for 
Thursday, June 14th.  
 
 
Respectfully:   
   Jack Fisher Chairman 


